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Over one hundred businesses from all over the tri-state area showed up at the Junker Center Thursday, October 12th, in hopes of recruiting Behrend students for their many jobs, coops, and internships. The annual Penn State Behrend Career Fair offered many different job opportunities for a number of different majors. 
Employers such as Rehrig Pacific thought that the Career Fair was a beneficial opportunity for students as well as employers to connect on a professional level. “The Career Fair here has been a very successful experience for us. Behrend students that want to stay local often come up to us with interest in what we do and we are able to answer any questions they have right on the spot,” said Nate Manuel, an employee representative from Rehrig Pacific. The fair allowed the employers to let students know what was out there in the career world and what kind of work was involved in getting to where they wanted to be.
With all of these businesses presenting jobs and internships in the Junker Center on Thursday, one question on everyone’s mind was whether or not these companies were successful in their recruitment goals. “We all were getting the information we needed from a variety of different companies, but then you have to wonder if being on a smaller campus with over a hundred other businesses competing for the same students is really worth it to a business,” stated Penn State Behrend junior Ashley Toscano. However, despite the competition, businesses agreed that the Behrend Career Fair was definitely an opportunity that was useful to them. “If you get even a handful of students interested in what you’re doing [as a business] then it’s worth it. Because even though they might not end up with your company, they might tell other people who might be interested and just as qualified for the positions we’re looking for,” said Melinda Meyer, representative from the Erie County Historical Society. 
The only complaints that seemed to arise to students as well as employers was the fact that the Career Fair had a time constraint. The four hours that the Career Fair was open to students at Behrend was not long enough for many students such as Toscano and junior Communications major Caitlin Lovey. “I was only able to make it to the last half-hour of the fair because I had classes to during the whole time it was on. I really would have liked to have more time there to look around and maybe get some more information. There were a lot of internships that looked interesting to me but I felt like I was rushed,” stated Lovey. Employers like Rehrig Pacific felt the same about the subject. “I saw a lot of businesses leaving early because they had to get back to work or drive a long way. For the amount of people that showed up to the fair, I really think it should have been longer so that everyone could have had an opportunity to see what they wanted to see,” said Manuel. 
Hundreds of students showed up to the Career Fair looking for the perfect job or internship for them. “I found about three or four internships that I’m considering applying to, so I would have to say that it was worth me going,” said Toscano.  Even though everyone seemed to agree that the fair’s hours should be longer, most students and companies who came to the fair thought that it was a good experience. 
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